Dear VMC Families,
We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to creating a positive and inclusive school environment, we are reviewing our current school uniform policy and considering potential changes. We value your input in this process and believe that your perspectives are crucial in shaping the future of our school community.
1. Supplier Performance: We have been evaluating our current uniform supplier to ensure that we provide high-quality, durable, and cost-effective uniforms for our students. Your feedback on the current uniform's comfort and overall satisfaction is invaluable.
2. Uniform Item Changes: Considering the importance of addressing comfort, body image concerns, and accusations of sexism when enforcing the dress code, we are exploring the possibility of making changes to the uniform items. We want to ensure that any adjustments align with the values of our school community.
3. Removal of Skirt: One specific consideration is the potential removal of the skirt from our uniform options. We understand that this is a significant change, and we want to hear your thoughts on this matter.
4. Alternative Uniform Options: We are also exploring alternative uniform items that balance individual expression with our school's identity. Your input on potential alternatives or suggestions for improvement is important. 
6. Policy Adjustments: If changes are implemented, we will review and update school policies accordingly for the next scholastic year.  We strongly believe that the uniform helps ensure students safety and security in the neighborhood and within the school.
To gather your thoughts and preferences, we have created a brief survey. Your participation is voluntary but highly encouraged, as it will greatly contribute to our decision-making process.  Please answer these questions as a family and include your child in the process.
https://forms.office.com/r/gU3VNtGEQw
The survey will remain open until Thursday 8am. We appreciate your time and commitment to shaping the future of our school community.
Thank you for your continued support. On behalf of the staff, students and Governing Board of Vincent Massey Collegiate.
 Yours sincerely,
F. Cristiano, Principal
